
 

Protect your company’s data from phishing 

 

Dear P&G Supplier, 

  
We have seen evidence of a recent phishing attempt that mimics our P&G 
Supplier Portal.   
  
We recommend that you always verify the authenticity of the emails 
that you receive. If you receive any atypical or unusual communication 

from what appears to be P&G, exercise additional caution and do not 
provide requested information or click on hyperlinks. 

 
Sincerely, 
Your P&G team 

 

 


